

MEMORANDUM

TO: Dr. Griff Powell, Dr. Kyle Schumacher, Co-Interim Superintendents,

Board of Education

FROM: Daina Pflug, Business Manager & Dan Polowy, Facilities Director

DATE: August 18, 2025

RE: Annual Temporary Facility Resolution Approval

The Board of Education annually approves the usage of temporary facilities to be used in the connection with our schools. Included in your board packet are the Resolutions and Compliance Checklists for the Board of Education to certify and approve. Once approved, we will submit to the Kane County Regional Office of Education.

This approval includes the 18 temporary mobile classroom units and 3 storage units at the following locations:

- Lily Lake Grade School (2 classrooms)
- Howard B. Thomas Grade School (4 classrooms)
- Prairie View Grade School (4 classrooms)
- Country Trails Elementary School (8 classrooms)
- Transportation Offices behind Central Middle School (2 rooms)
- District Office (1 room)